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Human Tissue Authority 

2nd Floor 
2 Redman Place 

London  
E20 1JQ 

Tel: 020 7269 1900 
Web: www.hta.gov.uk  

Email: enquiries@hta.gov.uk  

Date: 30 September 2022 

By email to:   

Dear  

Freedom of Information request 

Thank you for your Freedom of Information request, which was received by the 
Human Tissue Authority (HTA) on Wednesday 31 August 2022. Your email outlined 
the following request: 

“This is an information request relating to the number of staff who are contractual home 
workers. 

Please include the following information:  

• The number of staff that currently work employed by the organisation that are 
contractual home workers 

Please also include the following information: 

• The number of contractual home workers employed by the organisation in 
each of the last three financial years: 2019-20, 2020-21, 2021-22” 

Response 

Please find the information you’ve requested below for staff that are contractual 
home workers:  

The number of staff that are contractual home workers for 2019-20: 0 

The number of staff that are contractual home workers for 2020-21: 43 

The number of staff that are contractual home workers for 2021-22: 40 

Currently, there are 40 staff members that are contractual home workers.  

 






